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     				 THE BACKBONE OF OUR CLUB	   
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OUR LEADERS


One of the first things we should be thankful for is our officer team.  Eric, Wayne, Stephanie, and Stewart have been doing a terrific job this year.  The club is very lucky to have such a hard working officer team.





Luke and Amanda because of their work effort





Sharon Brown because of her generosity
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There is no doubt that one member our club should be thankful for is Kaye Burton. Kaye spends more time than any member making sure that our club runs at peak performance.
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Let’s also be thankful for Harry Johnson and Dwain Ealy who have been outstanding role models for our club and offered valuable guidance to all members
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.  I would like to say that this newsletter could not handle all the photos of those people who make our club great, but as you can see our club has a lot to be thankful for.  Each member brings something different to our club but the one thing we can all be thankful for is that together we are making a difference in a child’s life.
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THOSE WHO INSPIRE US WITH THEIR GENEROSITY





SO WHAT DOES OUR CLUB  HAVE TO BE THANKFUL FOR?





THOSE WHO MOTIVATE US BY THEIR HARD WORK





THE ROLE MODELS





Our club should also be thankful for Greg Moses, who makes sure that everything we do and everyone we try to help always has a positive spin.  We should also be thankful for Blake McCaslin who keeps our website and Facebook up to date and makes sure we have electronic support when we need it.





  				  THOSE WHO WE CAN COUNT ON





                  	AND THE LASTING FRIENDSHIPS		
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